

Hello everyone,

Everyone is aware of the Chinese Wuhan Covid-19 virus and what it has been doing the country and to all sports, activities, and daily life as well as Cowboy Action matches. Unfortunately we are no different than any of the other clubs who have had to make a hard decision.

With that said, the T-Town 2020 match scheduled for May 1, 2, and 3 is being rescheduled for a later date.

This wasn't a haphazard decision. We have been discussing it back and forth and I've been struggling with keeping it scheduled as it was or finding a new date if possible. I have a date in mind and I'm working with other board members at the gun club to lock in the new dates. When I have an absolute confirmation on the dates I will let you know as soon as possible.

For those of you who have sent in entries and checks I will work with you to do what ever is in your best interest. If you want to come on the new dates I will keep your current entry and checks and you wont need to do anything. If you can't make the new dates or want to cancel, I will mail your checks back to you, just contact me by phone or email and I'll do what ever it takes.

I wish there was better news.

In addition to the above, we will not be shooting this coming Sunday, March 22. It's supposed to be in the upper 20's most of the morning and the rain chances are creeping upward.

Our best to everyone and be safe and careful.

J.W.

[sheriff.hopkins@hotmail.com](mailto:sheriff.hopkins@hotmail.com)